September 18, 1940

Mr. John W. Bunn Dean of Men Stanford University California

Dear Johnny:

Mr. Earl Falkenstien came in this morning and stated that Mrs. Edith Swickard desires four \$4.40 tickets to the Rose Bowl game. Earl wanted to know if I would write you and see if you could give us full information as to how these should be procured, and the amount of money to be sent, if and when. If you will write me giving this information I will greatly appreciate it.

Burt and Mrs. DeGroot came in town and we had a nice visit. Burt told me of his fine contacts with you and only yesterday he said he had a letter from you fixing him up with his incomplete. He is very happy.

Mrs. Muff.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:1g